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GUIDELINES ON PROFESSIONAL TARIFF OF FEES:
CALL FOR COMMENT

This submission of comments (call for comments) must be submitted, no later than 
16:00 on 17 January 2022, to: Ms. Linda Maruma, SACPCMP Professions Governance Department via email: ProfessionalFees@sacpcmp.org.za

	Name & Surname
	


	Designation
	


	Organisation 
	


	Contact Detail (should clarification be sought)
	


	Comments or queries

	1. Comment:





	Suggested Amendment:

	2. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	3. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	4. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	5. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	6. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	7. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	8. Comment:


	Suggested Amendment:


	Any other comments, suggestions and amendments:







GUIDELINES ON PROFESSIONAL TARIFF OF FEES: CALL FOR COMMENTS_SUBMISSION DEC2021

2

image1.png
SACPCMP

The South African Council for the Project and Construction Management Professions

Nnew




